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 NIEAS 

Secondary Professional 
Networks 

Developing English  
and Literacy 

 
Tuesday 8th November 2011 
9.00 for 9.30 am – 3.30 pm 

Norwich Professional Development Centre 
 

The November Network meeting will be focusing on the following issues that 
are critical for all English Departments: 

• Review and share experiences of the ‘new’ GCSE examinations – including 
an opportunity for controlled assessment moderation and standardisation  

• What are the implications of the new Ofsted framework for English and for 
whole-school literacy? 

• The ‘new media’ – implications for students, teachers and schools 
• National and local updates and concerns. 
 

Fees for English Professional Network  
LA Schools: 

£500 for whole network / 
£160 per individual meeting 

Academies/External clients: 
£550 for whole network / 

£180 per individual meeting 
Whole network package includes: 

3 x 1 day meeting per term (8.11.11, 5.3.12 and 12.6.12) for one delegate, 
½ day of in-school support (flexible), plus online community, email support and mailing list. 

 
To join the network please email 

 claire.browne@norfolk.gov.uk or lisa.poploski@norfolk.gov.uk   
 

For further information please contact:  
English Adviser 
John Woodhouse  ℡ 01603 307730    john.woodhouse@norfolk.gov.uk 
Business Support Officers 
Claire Browne    ℡ 01603 307779    claire.browne@norfolk.gov.uk  
Lisa Poploski   ℡ 01603 307779    lisa.poploski@norfolk.gov.uk 

 

Norfolk Integrated Education Advisory Services – reliable, high quality, responsive, collaborative and local 
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